
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

June 4, 2020 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 

 
SUBJECT: Sanitization Products 

 
Beginning Friday, June 5, 2020, SFO will offer sanitizing products for use by taxi drivers 
in the SFO hold lots. Taxi drivers may use the products while they are in the lot. To use 
the products, ask the dispatcher in Lot 2. You will need to sign out the sprays and 
equipment, and the dispatcher will hold your Drivers License until you return the sprays 
and equipment.  
 
You MUST dispose of any paper towels or other trash in trash can. Carefully read the 
provided instructions before using. Use of these products is at your own risk and the 
airport cannot assume any liability. This equipment is only for use on a San Francisco 
taxicab in active passenger service at SFO. If you are dispatched to the curb before you 
have returned the sanitizing supplies, you may either hand the equipment back in 
immediately and go, or if you have more to sanitize, you may pull off to the side, finish 
sanitizing, and be the next cab dispatched once you are done. 
 

 
 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner 
SFO Landside Operations 


